
231673 - SSE Site Vastern Road  
 
We note that changes are necessary in relation to fire regulations. We object to the changes 
on the basis of: 

- reduced set back on the top floors facing the Thames, thus increasing overshadowing 

of the river; 

- additional storey overlooking Lynmouth Road, reducing amenity; 

- increased proportion of one bed flats. The need in Reading is for larger units and we 

suggest that two one bed flats could be replaced by one three bed flat. 


